John & Tami Brown Evergreen Janitorial 42020 Village Center Plaza #120-188 Stone Ridge, VA 20150



Dear John & Tami,

We're sending you this note to let you know how much we sincerely appreciate all of your support during our Inaugural Charity Tournament on May 16th and our Meal Packing Event on June 3rd. As you know, our goal was to raise money to package meals for hungry children through Generosity Feeds. We are excited to let you know that because of your generous support, we were able to raise enough money to package **14,600 meals** for hungry children right here in our community!

We just wanted to take a moment and express our gratitude for your help. *We appreciate you!* Our success is a direct result of the support (both monetary and in person) we received from businesses such as yours and we truly couldn't have done it without you.

THANK YOU!

With warmest regards,

Scott Koval

Sarah Taylor

Co-Founders, JS Realty Team @ Samson Properties

Just Sold Care Back

Gives Back

JSRealtyGivesBack.com